
Notification  April 2020 Road 

 

 

Magill and Portrush Roads 

Intersection Upgrade 
Early Site Investigation Works 
 

Dear Resident / Business Owner, 

 

The Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure (DPTI) advises that early site investigation works 

(drilling within the road corridor and noise level monitoring) will be undertaken in the vicinity of the Portrush 

Road and Magill Road intersection from next week. The data collected from these investigations will help 

inform the project’s detailed design.  

 

Drilling works will be undertaken during the day, between the hours of 9:30am and 4pm. They will commence 

Monday 6 April and finish Tuesday 7 April, weather permitting.  

 

The intersection of Portrush and Magill Roads will remain open to traffic at all times with speed and lane 

restriction in place while workers are on site.  Lane closures and other speed restrictions will be subject to 

onsite conditions.   

 

Access for emergency vehicles, properties, pedestrians and cyclists will be maintained, and every effort will 

be made to minimise impacts to surrounding properties and road users.  

 

Noise level monitoring will be undertaken during April.  

 

We appreciate your co-operation and patience while these important investigations are undertaken. 

 

Should you require further information please email dpti.communityrelations@sa.gov.au or telephone         

1300 794 880. 

  

Kind regards, 

Community Relations Team 

Department of Planning, Transport and Infrastructure 

3 April 2020 

 


